
 

Delegate’s Report 

May 7, 2021 

 

Hello All 

 

I attended my first virtual NERD (North East Regional Delegates) weekend on March 12 & 13, 

2021.  It was great to meet all the “Nerds”.  We got to share our Experience, Strengthen & Hope 

in open dialogue between current and past Northeast Regional Delegates, as well as the current 

Northeast Regional Trustee. 

The 2nd Virtual World Service Conference was held on April 12 – 16, 2021 via WebEx.  It was a 

totally different experience than last year. This year’s Conference mirrored what an in-person 

Conference would be like; which included 8-hour days and lots of information and discussion. 

More to be revealed at the next Virtual Spring Assembly on June 12, 2021 

Tonight, we will hear a resume for the position of Co-Chairperson for 2022 Convention.   

I am pleased to announce that the Board of Directors (BOD) has elected a new President, Carol 

Dropick.  Carol has been active in Al-Anon services for many years and I am sure you will all join 

me in saying thank you for your continued service to our Area. 

I continue to attend monthly Zoom meetings with my fellow Panel 60 Delegates. It is a great 

opportunity to exchange and explore new ideas, the added support has been immeasurable as I 

navigate this service position. 

Please be on the look out for WSO’s 2021 membership survey, coming to a computer near you 

soon! 

As noted on “The Loop” this month, Al-Anon’s 70th Birthday party will be held virtually and 

space is limited to the first 500 participants.   

Finally, I would like to thank all of you for all the cards and messages of support and love that I 

received during Conference. Knowing that we are all in this together brings me the warm 

fuzzies. 

 

LIS 

Marcia M 

CT Delegate Panel 60 



“Making History” 

 


